
 

Dear Year 11 parents and carers,  
 

Achieve Together Evening: Thursday 21st September 2023 
3.00pm-4:30pm 

 
I hope that this letter finds you well. As part of our commitment to involving you fully in your child’s 
education, we would like you to attend our Year 11 Achieve Together Evening on Thursday 21th 
September. With your child sitting their GCSE examinations later this academic year and GCSE 
mocks in December, we want to ensure that they have the best possible chance of fulfilling their 
potential in these examinations. In order to do this, I believe home and school must work together 
proactively to ensure that students are fully supported throughout their Year 11 challenges.  
 
The aim of the event is for you and your child to meet with our Year 11 tutor team and our Senior 
Leadership Team to glean their expertise in preparing for the December and Spring mocks, 
alongside the summer GCSE exams. During Achieve Together Evening, we will have the 
following events and sessions running for you and your child to engage in: 
 

• A triplet of support sessions for Maths, English and Science, in which you and your child 
can receive guidance from subject staff on how to best prepare for the year ahead.  

• Guidance sessions from History, Geography and MFL to keep you up-to-date with exam 
requirements and course content. 

• Our Senior Leadership Team will be on hand to guide you with revision skills, creating a 
revision timetable and how to make the most of our online learning platforms. 

• Students will be provided with a personalised revision support pack containing resources 
that they can use to achieve the best possible outcomes in their subjects.  
 

As part of our mission to ensure that our students are well prepared for life after The Grange. In 
order to offer our students the opportunity to explore a wealth of pathways that are open to them, 
we have chosen to bring together our Achieve Together Evening with our career fair. Whilst Year 
11 will have the opportunity to visit the career fair during the day, we would like to invite parents 
and carers to also join us and speak with a wide range of representatives from local colleges, 
apprenticeships and employers between 3-3:30pm. Following this, our Core Subject Leaders will 
run their sessions until 4pm. After this, our Year 11 Tutor, Pastoral and Senior Teams will be 
available to answer your questions and provide guidance on revision strategies, revision 
timetables and general GCSE queries. 
 
Please confirm your attendance at the Achieve Together Evening on Scopay by Monday 
18th September. If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Miss H Bate 
Progress Leader for Year11 


